
January Thank you!
SPS is so incredibly thankful 

for all our families and 
community members who 

have donated to our 
fundraisers during the 

Christmas season. From 
Candygrams, to Shaunavon 
Christmas Hampers, to the 

Santa Store, we love sharing 
the season of giving with 

our students and we couldn’t 
do it without your support.

Report Cards
Report cards will be published to the My School Sask. Parent Portal 

on Wednesday, January 31st. Please take a moment to log in 
before this date to ensure you have access.  If you have any trouble 

logging in, or need your username and password, please let Mrs. 
Cote know ASAP. New student families should have received login 

information in the last couple of weeks.
Please visit: Aspen login

Please check out the links below for helpful instructions.
● Logging into MSS from a Phone

● Logging into MSS from a Computer
● Video - Logging into MSS from a Computer

https://myschoolsask.ca/aspen/logon.do
https://docs.google.com/document/d/149jLv7qrn-j6IDLmwigGLBrQgCUyMwtgNz4Mg_yr8EU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1-c5jqhCwJRuJbwTksV7Fd3JIRYIm9H-LHDZ_YviDb0E/edit?usp=sharing
https://youtu.be/Ogld76D9URA


Get to Know Your Chinook Trustee!



Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

1 2 3 4 5

8

Welcome Back!

Day 4
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Kindergarten
Day 5
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Day 6
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Kindergarten
Day 1
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Day 2
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Assembly @ 2:40 pm

Kindergarten
Day 3
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Day 4
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Kindergarten
Day 5
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Day 6
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Kindergarten
Day 1
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Day 2
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Kindergarten
Day 3
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Day 4
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Kindergarten
Day 5
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Day 6

29

Kindergarten
Day 1

30

Day 2

31

No School

Report Cards Published
Happy New Year!


